
On this phone call, Mary-Anne Denny-Lusk also offered to let me put Fresh Food Weekly flyers up at all the
public housing buildings. She also offered to donate some funds to “top up” some food bags because she
knows some of their tenants could really use the help, she said. She also told me I wasn’t allowed to use the
word phrase ‘Barrie Public Housing’ in any of my communications, but I could instead use the word phrase
‘social housing in Barrie’. 

I emailed her right after, to thank her for letting me use the community room to pack food bags. 

But she never responded. 


